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News 

New Officers Elected 

Of course, the big news is that ETVC has 
a new slate of enthusiastic, dedicated, 
and committed Officers. 

The 1986-87 Officers are: 

Coordinator: 
Secretary: 
Treasurer: 
Outreach: 
Social: 

Kim 
Jo-An 
Nancy Anne 
Gloria. and Suzanne 
Sheila and Vanessa 

Now, for those of you who did not run for 
office, it's time to commit yourself to 
extending ETVCs successful momentum. 
Simply get in touch with any of the of­
ficers and tell them what you are_ just 
itching to do! 

Outstanding Contributors Honored 

During the Annual Business Meeting that 
_ took place on May 29th, a number of people 

were recognized for their outstanding con­
tributions during the past year. These are 
members who are not officers; people who 
work behind the scenes, whose names may not 
be widely known, but whose contributions 
have furthered ETVCs success. 

Member Of The Year Awards for 1986 were 
made to Gloria and Sheila for their many 
hours of quality work in making, sure our 
our monthly socials and special events came 
off as planned. And it doesn't end here. 

> > > > It continues on Page 5 . .  

The View 

From the Chair 

KIM'S KORNER 

"REACH OUT AND TOUCH SOMEONE" 

For a long time I've been. interested in 
ETVC Outreach. Outreach? What is Outreach? 

Outreach is being in contact with members, 
friends, and the general public to educate 
them about transgenderism. This is done by 
distributing our publications and pamphlets, 
and speaking to groups and individuals. 
The first word of 11ETVC 11 is Educational. 
That's what Outreach is: Education. 

Because we have been reaching out and touch­
ing people, ETVC is becoming more widely 
known. A measurable result of this has been 
that our membership has grown from Oto 216 
in a few short years. But membership gains 
come only from having an organization and 
program that works. And that means people 
who work on such seeming diverse projects 
as outreach, social, hostess, library, and 
even the newsletter. All of these are 
Outreach activities in different ways. 

Now it is time to intensify our reaching 
out. Our two new Outreach Chairpeople-­
Suzanne and Gloria-- are enthusiastic, 
energetic, and open to your thoughts and 
ideas. They are also open to your volun­
teering to assist in implementing those 
ideas. 

So, the next time you come to a social, 
begin by reaching out to Suzanne and 
Gloria. Believe it or not, there's some­
thing in it for you. Reach out and edu­
cate someone today!!! 


















